
 

From: [Dispensary Manager QEQM EKHUFT]  

Sent: 19 October 2022 09:31 

To: [Multiple: Pharmacy EKHUFT] [Clinical Pharmacy Technician EKHUFT] [Multiple: 
Pharmacy Technicians EKHUFT] [Lead Pharmacy Technician EKHUFT] [Medicines Procurement 
Lead Technician] [Multiple: Pharmacy Assistant EKHUFT] [Multiple: Pre-registration 
Pharmacy Trainee Technician EKHUFT] [Senior Pharmacy Assistant EKHUFT] [Senior Clinical 
Assistant EKHUFT]  
Cc: [Dispensary Manager EKHUFT] [Pharmacy EKHUFT] [Dispensary Manager K&C EKHUFT] 
Subject: New Melatonin 3mg Licensed tablets 

 
Hi all 

 
We now have the new licensed Melatonin 3mg tablets. 

 
Please use the fast code for the capsules for these (will need to change capsule to tablet 

on the label), and give the 'medicines for children PIL' rather than the manufacture PIL - I 

have confirmed this with [Redacted]. 

 

 
Kind Regards, 

[Redacted] 

 
[Redacted] 

Dispensary Manager 

Queen Elizabeth the Queen Mother Hospital 

Pharmacy Department 

Mobile: [Redacted] 

Ext: [Redacted] 

 


